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To,

Sean Peterson

1239, South Plaza, 
New York,
USA

April 1, 2012
Dear Mr. Peterson

Subject: Welcoming you to our company

Congratulations! We on behalf of our company ‘Dresden Medical Supplies’ welcomes you as the Customer Relations Manager. We are very proud and glad on having a competent and experienced as you in our company. 
I am enclosing all the details required with the detailed description of job profile which will help you to work efficiently. Our company is comprised of not only the IT solutions we offer but also of employees who work hard towards the success. We believe that each new employee must be accepted and efforts must be made to make him comfortable so that he can give his best performance. 
Reach at 09.00 am on Monday for a brief meeting with the whole team. We will introduce you with all the staff members. We wish you all the very best for your future endeavours.
Best of luck!

Yours sincerely,
Joan Smith
Dresden Medical Supplies
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